
                         
                                    

CHIJ Our Lady of the Nativity 

1257 Upper Serangoon Road Singapore 534793 
● Tel: 6385 2455  ●   Fax: 6385 2012  ●  Email: chijoln@moe.edu.sg 

 
 
19 March 2018 Ref: 2018OLN_010 4.52 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: PSLE Registration Exercise 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Dear P6 Parents / Guardians,  
 
Your child will be receiving the PSLE Registration Slip from the school today. Please take note of the 
following:   Registration Slip Please check and sign on the Registration Slip to acknowledge that the 
information stated is correct, especially where details of the following are concerned: the Statutory 
name, Chinese characters, name in Hanyu Pinyin and registered subjects. If there is any error, please 
indicate the correction clearly in red and return the Registration Slip to the Form Teacher.    
 
All signed Registration Slips must be returned to the Form Teacher by Wednesday, 21 March 2018.  
Payment of PSLE Fees Singaporeans - No payment is required. Non-Singaporeans - Your 
daughter/ward will be given a Payment Notification letter together with the PSLE Registration Slip.  No 
action is required if you choose to pay by GIRO. However, if you wish to pay the fees by cash or 
cheque, please return the signed Payment Notification Letter to the Form Teacher by 21 March.  If 
you need any clarification with regard to the PSLE  
 
Registration exercise, please contact the Admin Manager, Ms Clarabelle Chu at 6385-2455. 
 
CHIJ OLN 
 
 
End of Message. 
 


